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I strongly oppose bm 3075 this measure is plain and simple unconstitutional. Iam sick 

and tired of Oregon constantly attacking my second amendment rights. Oregon is 

struggling financially as it is,implementing this measure would be very 

expensive.Oregon needs to focus on other more important issues.Bm 3075 would 

only hurt the law abiding citizens. 


